
    
 
 
 
 
 

January 5, 2022 

Dear SJA Families, 
 
Happy New Year! It was so nice to welcome the students back this week after a surprise 
snow day and a late arrival. We are celebrating Epiphany this week. Ask your students 
about our traveling kings. 
 
I have and will continue to keep families updated on the latest information and updates from the AOB. It 
is our goal to keep students in school and everyone healthy. It is important that parents complete a health 
inventory of their students each morning and do not send anyone to school with COVID symptoms.  
Positive results and close contacts or questions need to be reported to the school office: 
pfranke@stjoanarc.org, dkestler@stjoanarc.org 
 
We will continue with masking and COVID protocols. Please remember to send your students with 2 
masks and remind them that masks must cover their nose and mouth entirely.  
We pray everyone remains safe and healthy in 2022. 
 
God Bless, 
Ms. Dianne Kestler 
Principal 
 
Important Dates 

January 7 Dress Down Day for all 
January 12 – 20 Scantron - Winter Testing 
January 17  School Closed  Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
January 30 – February 5 Catholic School’s Week 

 

Important Information  
 
Due to the increase in COVID cases, some school and parish activities have and will be canceled out of 
precaution. 

• The students will not be attending Mass in the Church together for the month of January. 
• Additional distancing in the classrooms will occur during eating times in the classroom. 
• Parent volunteers are limited to outside recess only. 

 
Reregistration 
Save $100 by reregistering your student before January 31, 2022.  
Click on the following link to visit your family's Admissions & Enrollment Portal:  
https://stjoanarc.schooladminonline.com 
 
Script Program 
Do you want to save money on your tuition for next year? Buy gift cards at face value 
through: shopwithscrip.com enrollment code: A9C13C7351446   
 
Weather Related Closings 
St. Joan of Arc follows the same procedures for closing and delays as Harford County Public School 
Systems. If there is a delay, regardless of the amount of time, there is NO Before Care. In the event that 
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we close early, Aftercare is open for 2 hours after school closing. If schools are closed, there is no 
Extended Care.  
 
 
Grant and Financial Aid for 2022 -2023 
2022-2023 Grant & Aid Applications are due February 28, 2022. 
 
Parish News 
 
Please visit our website at www.stjoanarc.org for updates. 
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